
The
Carlos F Truan

Governor f,or a Day
: Committee

December 19, 1985

Doctor H.P. Garcia
1315 Bright St.
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you so much for the honor of accepting to serve on the
Lorenzo de Zavala program of my Governor for a Day celebration
in Austin next March 8, 1986.

As my Administrative Assistant Fred Stansell related to you, I
want to take advantage of the Texas Sesquicentennial to focus
not only on the historical contribution of Lorenzo de Zavala,
but other Mexican Americans as well. In addition, I would like
to see some of the present issues affecting Hispanics organized
into a perspective on the future.

Your suggestions and ideas will be greatly appreciated and as
the program unfolds.I or Fred Stansell will be in touch.

Thank you again f~r this honor and please call me if you have
any questions or ~eed further information.

Carlos F. Truan
State Senator

Cfr/tr

Co-Chairmen:
Lucien Fluornoy and

G. Rudolph Garza
RO. Box 2477
Austin, Texas

78768
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